Citizen Water Line Questionnaire

The EPA's Lead and Copper rules have changed. As part of the change, water systems are being tasked
with identifying and keeping records of ALL system lines, this includes customer service lines AND
private in-home lines. We have finished the initial inventory but we still need your help to make our inventory
complete. If your home was built after 1988, or you have already identified your service line to us, thank
you, no further action on your part is needed.

If you haven't yet, or have updated information for us, please fill out the questionnaire below or send
us a quick email with your name, address, and your service line material.

We have identified the majority of water lines on the City side of the meter but still have a lot of work to
do on our side as well as yours. This may involve digging up and identifying whats in the ground on the
City side as well as on your side. Any help you can provide to minimize this is greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

Homeowners / Customer name.

Address

What year was your home built ?

Have the in-home water lines ever been replaced? Yes No Unknown

Please indicate what type of water line is coming into the home. (From the meter to the house)

Pex/Plastic Copper Galvanized Lead
Has the Service Line on the customer side ever been replaced? Yes No
PVC Often cold water only Lead o e

A dull, silver-gray color that is easily scratched with a coin
Use a magnet - strong magnets will not cling to lead pipes

; Galvanized (i

A dull, silver-gray color. Use a magnet - strong magnets will
PEX Hot and cold water and radiant heating typically cling to galvanized pipes
O —

cold NG oo 7 g
Copper Hot and cold water distribution The color of a copper penny

[ Plastic

White, r|g|dvp1pc that is joined to water supply
piping with a clamp

CPVC Up to 180° F

Galvanized Steel or Iron oOlder homes & commercial
[

Once again,

Thank you for your participation.

Signature Date _/ /

Please drop off your completed survey to City Hall or email it (a clear photo from your phone works)
to the Water Department at water@cityofweiser.com






